
BISC would like to congratulate Bethany Armitage who finished 2nd overall at the Welsh 
National Solo Dance Championships (Advanced Novice Class) held in Deeside. 
  
We would also like to wish good luck to all our dance skaters going to the British Solo Dance 
Championships held on Sheffield at the end of June.  This year there are 20 skaters competing 
for Bracknell making us the club with the most representatives at the finals. 
 
Juvenile Ladies 
        Elin Griffiths 
        Sabrina Obray 
        Sophie Phillips 
        Emily Phillips 
        Eloise Simmons 
        Lauren Younge 
 
Juvenile Men 
        Leon Mcintosh 
        Jayin Panesar 
 
Basic Novice Ladies 
        Martha Bryant 
        Cerys Goddard 
        Jemima Whelan 
        Emily Wong 
 
Advanced Novice Ladies 
        Bethany Armitage 
        Chloe Arthur 
        Christie Hughes 
        Beth Madgwick 
 
Advanced Novice Men 
        James Smith 
 
Junior Ladies 
        Kaya Dewulf 
        Franchesca Stevens 
 
Senior Ladies 
        Hannah Hetebrij 

 


